
 

Update 3/19/2020 

In accordance with the Governor's directive, Newmeadow at Clifton Park and Fort Edward will continue to be 
closed through April 1, 2020. We continue to disinfect our building to promote a safe environment for when 
school resumes. If for any reason you need to contact a school official, please email Stacey Cornell, Director 
of Program Services, at scornell@newmeadow.org or Jennifer Yanazzo, Director of Bridges ABA Services, at 
jyanazzo@newmeadow.org. 
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